
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 18th June 2021 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Headteacher’s Award:  Tayla K & Jazmine J 

 
 

What’s new this week …………. 

Reading Awards 
Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6 

Lily M  Bayley H  Sam C  Anjali G 

Elizabeth S  Roza C  Eleanor J  George C 

Delilah E  Abbie N  Lois C  Henry P 

Stars of the week 

Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6 

Leo W  Khalis K  Vincent H  Ollie C 

Demy A  Ekam S  Olivia E  Karamjit R 

Harmony T  Arthur R  Brooke L  Csongor B 

Sports Week 

21st—25th 

June 

28th June 

Year 2 children 

visit 

Modern Foreign 

Languages Day 

12th July 

13th July Y6 

Leavers’ Disco 

(Outside) 

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

22nd June & 

30th June  

Year 2 parents 

 

   Mr Kirkpatrick 

We are sad to say that Mr Kirkpatrick will be leaving 

us to embark upon a new adventure as he has se-

cured a promotion to Assistant Headteacher at 

Dothill Primary School. He will be deeply missed but 

this is a fantastic career opportunity for him and he 

will be a real asset  to his new school. We would like 

to take this      opportunity to thank him for all of his 

hard work and commitment to the school throughout 

his years as a Teacher and Maths subject leader. 

Good luck Mr K! 

 

 Super Sports Week! 

Just to remind you that it is 
sports week next week so   
children can come to school in 
their school PE kit all week - 
apart from Friday when       
children can wear any sporty clothing they want to, 
for £1. Please could you send them to school with a 
sunhat, drinks bottle and wearing suncream, particu-
larly for Monday when we will be outside all after-
noon.  

Many thanks and we hope they enjoy Sports Week! 

  

Ukulele 

On the 15th June 2021, WWJS had the opportunity to play the ukulele. The music 

instructor taught us three easy notes and after a couple of minutes, we played ‘We 

Will Rock You’ from Queen and then ‘Stay With Me’ by Sam Smith and we all sang 

along with it. The talented instructor said he was a professional musician and sing-

er, he was really good! We all had a great time and absolutely loved the experience! 

By Millie and Csongor (6S) 



 

Whole School Transition  

 

     

 

Transfer to a new class can be emotional at any time but particularly during a worldwide      

pandemic. We have put lots of transition activities and opportunities for teachers to share    

information about the children together to ensure a smooth transition for your children. We would like 

to take every opportunity for them to get to know their new teacher and become more familiar with 

their new surroundings. Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions this cannot be a physical indoor    

transition day.  

Year 2 children will be visiting us for an afternoon so that they can meet their new   teacher 

and start to build relationships on Monday 28th June. On this day we will do a whole school 

outdoor transition day. We will be having a whole school picnic on the field where the     

children will receive a biscuit and a drink and meet their new teachers. This will all be con-

ducted outside with the children being kept in their previous class bubbles to ensure the safety of all.  

This will take place on  Monday 28th June 1:30pm—2:15pm   ** please ensure your child brings their 

own sun cream and sun hat ** 

We have three other contingency dates which are the 29th June, 5th July or the 7th July 1:30pm-

2:15pm. You will be notified in advance if we need to change the date due to the weather. 

 

 

 

       Lovely Leavers! 

  Garden Tools Needed! 
 
If anyone has any garden tools 
which they no longer need 
(particularly a strimmer!!), we 
would be very grateful. 
 
We are hoping to develop our 
Forest School and outdoor learn-
ing areas at the back of school. 
As you can imagine, they have 
become very overgrown of late! 

 

 

In year 6, we are getting ready for our lovely children to take part in a graduation        

ceremony during the last week where they will share memories, perform songs and  

receive special certificates. Sadly, due to Covid, we are unable to allow spectators, but 

will record the ceremony and ensure you are all able to watch it! We are also hoping to 

hold a school leavers’ disco but will keep you updated following any new government 

guidance. As a gift from school, they will all receive a special leavers book which they 

will be working in during English lessons for the rest of the term as a memorable keepsake. The children are getting 

excited for their canoeing trip and we are looking forward to them receiving their leavers hoodies and carrying out 

some fun activities in school with them towards the end of term, to mark this special time.                     

Many thanks for your support, the Year 6 team x 



 

 

 


